
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Suspension of payments to be maintained until 22 April 2016 

 

 
This announcement was originally filed with the Exchange only on April 15 2016 due to suspension 

reasons. 
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NunaMinerals A/S under suspension of payments ("NUNA") ("NunaMinerals" or the "Company") 

announces that the Court of Greenland decided to maintain the suspension of payments until 22 April 

2016.  The decision is based on the Company’s request, endorsed by the Supervisors. 

 

 

For additional information, please contact: Ross Iannello, CEO, e-mail ri@nunaglobal.com 

 
 

ABOUT NUNAMINERALS A/S: The company is listed at NASDAQ OMX Copenhagen A/S under the symbol “NUNA” (Copenhagen: 

NUNA.CO). For more information, please visit our website: www.nunaminerals.com. 

 

 


